
 

 

August 3, 2021 

 

Dear RSD Staff, 

In an effort to maintain appropriate documentation in regards to Covid-19 cases and for 
everyone’s safety and well-being this school year, we ask that you please contact Annie 
Schanink, Nurse Supervisor/RSD Point of Contact if you have been tested for Covid-19, or are 
concerned you have been exposed to Covid-19.  

It is imperative that this information is provided in order for our district leaders to make the 
appropriate decisions for our students and staff going into this new school year.  

As always, the information you provide will be kept confidential. Feel free to contact me with 
any questions/concerns you may have. 

 

Annie Schanink, RN BSN POC 
479.438.0855 
Annie.schanink@rsdk12.net 
 

 

 

 

 


